
Dear Parents and Carers,  

It has been lovely to see so many smiling faces over the last few days, and all of our children are very 

excited to be back. A special welcome and well done to all our new P1 children, who have been 

fantastic.   

Over the next few communications, I will share important information regarding the weeks ahead 

and for the session. I hope that you find this helpful.  

Our focus over the next few weeks is to establish school and classroom routines again to ensure the 

children are settled so they are in the best place to learn.  

P.E this session will be delivered by Miss Hughes and Ms Robertson in almost all classes. Each class 

will receive 2 hours of P.E per week in line with Scottish Government Guidance. Miss Hughes and Ms 

Robertson will cover some aspects of Health and Well-being within the class as well.  In P1(1), P6(1), 

and P7(1), class teachers will deliver some or all of the P.E curriculum.  P. E lessons will take place 

inside or outside depending on the weather and the aspect of P. E being taught.  

Below are the P.E days for each class 

 

Day  Classes 

Monday P4(1), P4(2), P2, P1(1), P1(2)  

Tuesday P7(2), P1(1), P1(2), P4(2), P6(1), P4(1)  

Wednesday P6(1), P5(1), P3, P6(2)  

Thursday P6(2), P2, P5(1), P7(1),P7(2), P5(2)  

Friday  P3, P5(2), P6(2), P7(1)  

 

Our policy on P.E day is that children are welcome to attend school in the P.E uniform. There are still 

facilities to change if children do not wish to wear their P.E uniform all day. Please note that the P.E 

uniform is as follows and I would ask that no other items are worn on P.E days.  

 White T shirt or polo shirt 

 Green, black or grey leggings, joggers, shorts or gym skirts 

 Green jumper or cardigan 

 Trainers 

Finally, can I respectfully remind all parents that children will be outdoors at break and lunchtimes 

unless the weather poses a health and safety risk. This mean that all children require an outdoor 

jacket with them each day.  

 

I hope that you have a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing you all again on Monday morning.  

 

Mrs Grogan  

 


